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The Honorable Jim Kelly, Chairperson 

House Committee on Financial Institutions and Rural Development 

Statehouse, Room 581A-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Kelly: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2158 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2158 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the authority of the Advisory Committee on Trauma or a regional 

trauma council to conduct closed session meetings and keep certain records privileged is set to 

expire on July 1, 2021.  HB 2158 would remove the expiration of this authority. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Health and Environment indicates the bill would have no fiscal 

effect on Department operations, and support for the Kansas Trauma Program would continue 

within existing resources. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Dan Thimmesch, Health & Environment  


